
7 June 2011           

 

City Council  

Committee Report 

 

 
To:  Mayor & Council 

 
Fr:   Joanne L. McMillin, City Clerk 

 
Re:  Appointment to fill Vacancy–Keewatin Municipal Non-Profit  

       Housing Corporation 
 

 
 

Recommendation: 
That Robert J. Allan be hereby appointed to the Keewatin Municipal Non-Profit Housing 

Corporation to fill the vacancy created by the resignation of Sharlene Forsberg, with a 
term to expire November 30, 2012. 

 
Background: 
With the April 18, 2011 resignation of Sharlene Forsberg from the Keewatin Municipal 
Non-Profit Housing Corporation, the Committee has put forth the name of Robert (Bob) 

Allan who has agreed to let his name stand to fill the vacancy, and therefore it is 
recommended that Mr. Allan be appointed to complete the appointment to November, 
2012. 
 

Budget: 
N/A 

 
Communication Plan/Notice By-law Requirements:  
N/A – Notification to Corporation. 

 

 
 

 
 


